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    NEWS  No. 7 September 2016 
  From Flimwell, Stonegate and Ticehurst Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee. 

** Great News Funding Approved ** 
On 21 July 2016  Ticehurst Parish Council received the great  
news that funding for the next stage of  the Neighbourhood Plan had  
been approved and a grant of  £9000 has been awarded from the Government to support 
this development.  Feria Urbanism have been appointed for the second phase of  the 
Neighbourhood plan. 

** Have you visited www.ticehurstnp.org? **

Ticehurst Parish Neighbourhood Plan has a really good website with lots of  useful 
information relating to a neighbourhood plan, what has been done so far and a link to the 
You Tube Channel with 8 videos which are worth watching in particular The Design Forum 
Study by Richard Eastham. 

** Even in fledgling form the Ticehurst Neighbourhood Plan was a factor in the Inspector’s 
decision to dismiss the developer’s appeal against a refusal of  planning permission on the site 
known as the ‘Hebditch Field’ (40-41 High Street ,Ticehurst.) An appeal against a refusal to 
grant outline planning permission on land between Rosemary Lane & Broom Hill, Flimwell, 
Ticehurst was also dismissed 
	 	  
** Email subscription for the newsletter “Neighbourhood News” and TNP event details are 
available on the website http://ticehurstnp.org/ newsletter page. 
	 	  
** Get in touch let us hear your views and your concerns, write to The Parish Clerk 
The Village Institute, Ticehurst,TN5 7BE or send an e mail to participate@ticehurstnp.org 
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